
Fellow Timber Measurements Society Members or 
anyone with an interest in log scaling, timber cruising 
and related areas, 

You are invited to attend the 2015 meeting of the 
Timber Measurement Society, which will take place at 
the Coeur d’Alene Resort in Coeur d’Alene, Idaho, 
April 8-10, 2015. The conference segment will occur on 
8-9 April with a field trip (TBD) on 10 April.  

The meeting will include two days of presentations from 
expert speakers on topics relevant to timber 
measurements.  

We are currently putting together the agenda, so please 
contact us if you are interesting in giving a presentation 
or have some thoughts on potential topics and speakers. 

Please make your reservations at the Coeur d’Alene 
Resort by calling 1-800-688-5253. The Coeur d’Alene 
has agreed to give us a nightly rate of $105 for North 
Wing $125 for a Park Tower and $145 for a Lake Tower 
room. The cut-off date for the block of rooms and 
special rate is February 26, 2015, or until there are no 
more rooms left, so please don’t wait too long to make 
your reservations and be sure to tell them that you are 
with the Timber Measurements Society. You can visit 
the Coeur d’Alene resort website at: 
http://www.cdaresort.com/ 

The meeting fee this year will be $25 (payable when you 
arrive) and we ask that you please pre-register, by emailing 
your contact details (address, phone, representing) to: 
matthew.fonseca@unece.org and list Timber Measurement 
Society registration in the subject.  

Further information will be made available on the 
website at: www.timbermeasure.com. If you have any 
questions or comments, feel free to contact the 
secretariat: 

 

Matt Fonseca (Chairman): matthew.fonseca@unece.org 

Mario Angel (Vice Chairman: Mario.Angel@woodtechms.com 

Gary ‘Baylous (Vice Chairman): gary@prlsb.com 

Max Matthews (Program Coordinator): mmatthews@millarwestern.com  

Thelma Alsup (Sec.Treasurer): 4alsups@centurytel.net  

Dallas Garcia (Public Outreach.): Dallas.Garcia@canfor.com 

 

 

The Coeur d’Alene resort is a 40 minute drive from 
Spokane International airport. A shuttle from the airport 
to the resort is available (at a cost) and can be arranged 
by contacting the Resort. Amtrak passenger train service 
serves nearby Post Falls (www.amtrak.com). The Coeur 
d’Alene resort is located on the lake at 115 South 2nd 
Street, Coeur d’Alene, Idaho. 

Travelling eastbound on Interstate 90 from Spokane 

• Take exit 11 for Northwest Blvd toward City Center 
(0.3 mi) 

• Turn right onto Northwest Blvd (2.1 mi) 

• Turn right onto S 2nd St (187 ft)   

• S 2nd St turns slightly left and becomes E Front Ave 

• Destination will be on the right 

Travelling westbound on Interstate 90 from Missoula 

• Take exit 15 for Sherman Ave toward City Center 
(0.2 mi) 

• Turn left onto E Sherman Ave (1.4 mi) 

• Turn left onto S 5th St (302 ft) 

• Take the 1st right onto E Front Ave 

• Destination will be on the right 

 

We look forward to seeing you in Coeur d’Alene and 
please feel free to forward the information on the 
meeting to anyone interested in timber 
measurements. 
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